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GERMAN MINISTER URGES UK TO BE MORE ‘REALISTIC' IN BREXIT TALKS

- 07.08.2020

EurActiv (6 August 2020)

Britain needs to be more realistic and pragmatic in Brexit negotiations with the European Union,
Germanys European affairs minister told AFP in an interview Thursday.

Expressing deep disappointment over deadlocked negotiations on Britains future relationship with
the bloc, Michael Roth also voiced astonishment that London also does not appear to have any
increased interest in discussing foreign and security issues with the EU.

Roth said he was disappointed that London is shifting further and further away from the political
declaration agreed between us as a reliable basis for negotiations.
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